
Inclement Weather Policy 

When weather is bad and roads are passable, collection will occur as scheduled. Residents are 
encouraged to hold materials until the following week if possible in order to minimize the 
number of roadside obstacles that may interfere with plowing. 

Severe Snow Storm 

In the event of a severe snow storm/snow emergency, where roads are not drive able and 
Republic Services is unable to travel, collection will be canceled that day and trash and 
recycling will be delayed one day and every day thereafter. Should there be a delay in 
collection, call the DPW Office at 781-834-5575 ext #4 or listen to WATD 95.9 for the 
announcement. 


